Dear Local Business Owner:

87 Eagle Squadron Welland - Sponsorship — Call for Donations

We are providing this letter to ask for your support. We are hosting a fundraiser including a Penny
Table Raffle on the 26™ of April 2024 at the Royal Canadian Legion at 383 Morningstar Ave,
Welland.

The Air Cadet program is for young adults aged 12 to 18 that are interested in participating in a
variety of challenging, rewarding activities, as well as learning about the Canadian Armed Forces.
The Cadets are encouraged to become active, responsible members of our community. They
learn valuable life and work skills like teamwork, leadership, and citizenship. Cadets also reap the
personal benefits of increased self-confidence and physical fitness, learning how to take initiative,
and how to make decisions. Cadets make valuable contributions to Canadian society daily in
terms of environmental, citizenship and community activities. The Welland Air Cadets is a non-
profit youth organization seeking for Support from the Community.

Today the building is maintained by the hard work of the Cadets, Parents Sponsor Committee
Volunteers, and the Cadet Instructor Cadre Officers.

We recognize that as a local business you regularly receive donation requests. We sincerely
appreciate your consideration of our request. If you are willing to donate, we can assure you that
your involvement will have a lasting and positive impact on the Cadets of the 87 Eagle Squadron.
All donations will be recognized during the event and on the Squadron’s website.

If you have any questions about the event, require additional information, or wish to confirm a
donation, please email Natalie Foster at nfoster498@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Cadets of the 87 Eagle Squadron, thank you for your consideration and support.

Sincerely,

Captain Leandro Silva Natalie Foster, Secretary
Commanding Officer Squadron Sponsoring Committee



